
 
 
 
 
 

Hillside Primary School and Nursery 
Belstead Avenue, Ipswich, Suffolk, IP2 8NU 
Telephone: (01473) 601402     Email: office@hillsideprimary.co.uk 
Website: www.hillsideprimary.co.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs L. Wass, BA (Hons) 

“Achieving Greatness Together” 

 
 

       

Wednesday 15th January 2025 
 
Dear local partners 
 
Hillside will soon be launching the Best Practice with Teaching 
Assistants Award which is a quality programme.  
 
The core purposes that underpin the Best Practice with Teaching 
Assistants Award are: 

1. To recognise and celebrate the invaluable, increasingly complex role of 
teaching assistants in supporting the teaching and learning and pastoral 
care of pupils. 
  

2. To evaluate, monitor and support the leadership, management and work 
of teaching assistants in order to maximise pupil attainment, 
achievement and well-being of pupils. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. We would really appreciate your support 
in developing our school to continue to grow and develop.  

 
 
 
Ms A Donnelly 
 
Key Stage 1 Phase Leader 
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